

District of Columbia Government Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A Box 75115 Washington, DC 20013



February 19, 2008

Councilmember Tommy Wells 1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW Suite 408 Washington, DC 20004

Re:

Bus Shuttle Service for H Street/Benning Road Corridor

Dear Councilmember Wells:

At our regularly scheduled public meeting on February 14, 2008, our Commission voted unanimously to support the establishment of a new shuttle bus service along the H Street/Benning Road corridor. We are particularly pleased that you were able to identify funds for this project in the city council's recently approved supplemental appropriations for fiscal year 2008.

We look forward to working with you on bringing this much needed bus service to the greater Northeast community. Please do not hesitate to call on us should you require a conduit for obtaining additional community input on this project. Should you require further assistance, please contact Omar Mahmud of our Transportation and Public Space Committee at (202) 546-1520 or familymahmud@yahoo.com.

On behalf of the Commission,

Joseph Fengler, Chair

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

Cc:

Director Emeka Moneme, DDOT Omar Mahmud, Chair, ANC Transportation Committee